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Video report: UAW officials grab cell phone,
forcibly eject WSWS reporters from press
conference
18 November 2015

   On Wednesday morning, UAW officials from Local
600 in Dearborn, Michigan physically ejected two
WSWS Autoworker Newsletter reporters from a press
conference and forcibly took a cell phone being used to
record the incident. A video recording was
automatically uploaded:
   The video shows Autoworker Newsletter editor Jerry
White being ejected from the press conference of UAW
Vice President Jimmy Settles and the cell phone of
another reporter being seized.
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